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Thursday, 24th October 2019  

Re. Gaddesden Singing Festival   

Dear Parents, 

Following the success of last year, Great Gaddesden School will once again be hosting the Gaddesden 

Singing Festival. This will be taking place on the afternoon of Tuesday, 5th November, in our church, St 

John the Baptist.  

During the morning, we have invited the Y3/4 children from Gaddesden Row School to join our Y3/4 

class, where together they will be working on activities with a ‘firework ‘theme. 

In the afternoon, Y3/4 children from Little Gaddesden School will be joining us in the afternoon for a 

singing workshop in the church. This will be led by teachers from Herts Music Service. This will conclude 

with a short concert to share the songs that the children have been working on, to which all parents are 

most welcome to join us.    

Extended curriculum events such as this, gives our children the opportunity to work with other local 

schools, giving them access to a wider curriculum.     

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, 5th November at 2:30pm, at the church.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs S.M. Wickens  

Headteacher 

  


